Example email to Returning Officers

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you as a voter ahead of the forthcoming local elections.

As a blind/partially sighted person living in your ward, I wanted to draw your attention to some of the issues that affect people with a visual impairment when voting in our area.

There are thousands of people living locally with some form of sight loss, who are hoping to vote in this year’s local elections. Yet inadequate provision and awareness still prevents thousands of blind and partially sighted people from making their ballot truly secret.

The charity Thomas Pocklington Trust has created a guide to the four pillars of accessible voting for Returning Officers, to better enable them to remove barriers and ensure that the democratic rights of blind and partially sighted people are being exercised.

They have also produced a podcast on accessible voting with Peter Stanyon, CEO of the Association of Electoral Administrators.

I would welcome your attention to the issues raised in these documents, and any action you can take to improve the accessibility of elections for blind and partially sighted people. 

Yours sincerely,

